 
Call for Entry
11th International Street Theater Festival
                                                                                           
2016-05-11
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Dramatic Arts Center of Iran will hold the 11th International Street Theater Festival from September 17th to 21st, 2016 in Marivan-Iran.
 
We highly appreciate it if you could send us the link of new productions of your Theater Company. 
 
The application should reach Secretariat of the Festival by the specific deadline 5th, August 2016. 
 
The Selection Committee will announce the invited international guest Performances through international affairs office of Dramatic Arts Center.
 
You are kindly requested to include the following in your submission:

1.  Video Material (DVD or Web link)
2. Short summary of the play
3. Application Form
4. Members list(included info’s about member’s duty in the group)
5. History of Company
6. Resume of the show
7. Tech Rider
8. 4 high quality photos
9. The Director and Playwright’s CV
The information should be mailed (just by post) through the following address to Director of International affairs office, Mr. Mehrdad Rayani-Makhsous.
 
Vahdat Hall, Ostad Shahryar st., Hafez Ave., Tehran, 1133914934 Iran
Dramatic Arts Center of Iran
Tel: +9821 66 70 88 61
Fax: +98 21 66 72 53 16
dramatic.artcenter.iran@gmail.com  
Website: www.theater.ir

Best Regards,

Mehrdad Rayani-Makhsous
Director of International Relation 
Dramatic Arts Center of Iran
